
 Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed Grant Activities 
 
 

The county of Clark is submitting a proposal to the Idaho Department of Commerce for an Idaho 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) CARES I in the amount of $325,966.00.  The 
proposed project is to purchase an ambulance to increase resources needed to respond to possible 
emergency medical surge due to COVID-19. The hearing will include a discussion of the need of the 
project, the application process, funding/budget, schedule, and expected benefits. The application 
and related documents will be available for review on the Clark County webpage https://www.clark-
co.id.gov/ . 
 
The hearing has been scheduled for October 15, 2020 at 10:00 am in a virtual Zoom meeting 
(https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81944901225?pwd=Rm80N3l2QVdBcktCNURtQXhpb0lPdz09). Full 
Zoom meeting details can also be found on the Clark County webpage. 
 
Verbal and written comments will be accepted prior to and at the hearing. 
 
Special accommodations will be available, upon request, five (5) days prior to the hearing in a format 
that is usable to persons with disabilities.  For more information, contact Jill Egan at 208-768-7549. 
       Gregory Shenton / Commission Chair  
       Name and Title of Chief Elected Official 
 
       224 West Main Street / PO Box 205      
       Street Address/Post Office Box 
 
       Dubois, Idaho / 83423 
       City/State/Zip 
 
 
This Notice can be provided in a format accessible to persons with disabilities and/or persons with 
limited English proficiency upon request.  
 
Al ser solicitada, ésta notificación puede ser proveída en un formato fácil de usar para 
personas con discapacidad y/o personas con conocimientos limitados del Inglés. 
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